
PROPOSAL: Associated Students, in consultation with Spectrum Club, are proposing that the second floor bathrooms in the AC building be designated Gender Neutral or All-Gender. 


In the upper campus, there is a total of 5 gender neutral bathrooms that are accessible to trans and gender non-conforming students, faculty & staff. Two are in the Music Building, two in the Student Services Annex building and presently there is one in the EATM Division Office Building.   

 In the lower campus, there are 4 gender neutral bathrooms in the Child Development Center (CDC). While we appreciate their generosity in allowing these bathrooms to be advertised on the Safe Zone website, they are not easily accessible. A student must buzz in which means a trans or gender non-conforming must out themselves. Additionally, in 4 attempts to use these bathrooms, twice there was no one at the desk to let the person in.

When the gym remodel is complete, which is expected to be Fall 2019, there will be one gender-neutral bathroom serving the entire lower campus.  


AC Building holds 1, 518 desks and has classes scheduled from morning to night. Additionally, the Gym houses approximately 55 classes this spring and all but 8 are held in the gym or surrounding areas like the tennis courts. Finally, the High School at Moorpark College presently has 60 students and are hoping to open enrollment to another grade starting in the fall. 

This is why we propose having the second floor bathrooms in the AC building be designated Gender Neutral or All-Gender. It is the best option to provide some equity to our students, faculty & staff.

[bookmark: _GoBack]
















PROPOSA st s oo Sl s et
s i A g b s ot e e

e e ooy & T e i B,
b S S o e sy e o b EATH D
b

{nthe e camps oo s i bt el Devslp
ke (G Wl it sy B i b babecom 1
e el ot

Whethe e s ot hich s cepctetbe 2010, e il ane

Ay o i b sty 35 ot s s S e e
o s e o e 5 et 50




